
Dear New Faculty, 

The presenta�on files will be uploaded to this 
page on August 22, 2024. If you have any 
ques�ons or concerns, please contact: 
ubvpfacultyaffairs@buffalo.edu  

 

Thank you and once again, welcome to 
University at Buffalo! 

 

Warm regards, 

Office of the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs 
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